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Port of Tillamook Bay Statement on Lead Service Line Inventory

The Port of Tillamook Bay has completed a Lead Service Line inventory for the Port of Tillamook Bay’s water system. The result of
the inventory showed that the Port of Tillamook Bay does not have any lead lines within our system. The Port of Tillamook Bay’s water
service line materials were identified during normal operations including water meter readings, water meter replacements, and water
main repairs. In addition, information was also obtained by review of the following:

* Visual inspections. The Port utilized small excavation at/in the meter boxes to examine piping material types to gather line
information for this inventory.

* Service line size. Any service line with a diameter of 2-inches or greater can be categorized as non-lead.
* Water system records, including distribution maps, historical records on each service connection and meter installation records.

* Installation date. Any piping installed after January 1, 1986, can be categorized as non-lead.
If you have any additional questions, please contact the Port of Tillamook Bay Utilities Department at:

Mike Christie, Utilities Supervisor
4000 Blimp Blvd. Suite 100
Tillamook, OR 97141

Office Phone: (503)354-8056
Email: mchristie@potb.org



